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Novembers club ride will be in 

Moab, Utah. Come join us No-

vember 11th and 12th. Just re-

member to sign up at uta-

hatv.com. As always, we will 

have a club barbeque on Friday 

night. Bring your favorite dish to 

share. 

Novembers club meeting will be 

at Edge Powersports in Draper 

at14301 S. Minuteman Drive. 

7pm. 

Ride For Life Presentation 

This years ride was nothing short of 

awesome. We had a record breaking 

number of machines and riders. The 

weather was as expected and all had a 

wonderful time. 

This year our Ambassador was Zion 

(you can read his story at utahatv.com). 

Every year we work with Make A Wish 

Utah and provide the means to make 

wishes of children who suffer, along 

with their families a little relief. A wish 

come true helps children feel stronger, 

more energetic, more willing and able 

to battle their critical illnesses. For 

many, the wish makes a turning point in the 

fight against their illnesses. Doctors, nurses 

and other health professionals say the wish 

experience works in concert with the medi-

cine to make their patients feel better emo-

tionally and even physically. That is why 

wishes matter. That is why Utah ATV Asso-

ciation works with Make A Wish Utah every 

year. With your help we have donated over 

$600,000 and granted over 120 wishes to 

date.  

This year was a wonderful year and we, 

along with your generosity were able to 

present Make A Wish a check in the 

amount of $64,663. We are so excited and grateful to all of you who donated and made a real difference in the lives of those who suf-

fer through events in their lives. We look forward in another great coming year and ask that you join us for this great cause.  

TICABOO RIDE 

For the first time, for our monthly ride we introduced custom shirts with a new 

logo and stickers to our riders. Each monthly ride we have merchandise specific 

to that ride available. So make sure to join us for the monthly rides and take ad-

vantage  of the new gear for sale. We hope you can join us for this amazing 

ride.  

 



Your generous donation helps us to operate our non profit Utah ATV Association club that was founded in 

1983.  The purpose of the Association is to preserve the trail rider’s access to National Forest, State Parks, 

and BLM Lands, and to protect the resources of these lands. Membership support and participation are es-

sential to the success of our organization and our goals. The Association is a charter member of the Blue 

Ribbon Coalition. We also support Tread Lightly.  

Come join our club!  We have monthly meetings where you can learn more about your SXS, ATV and more. 

Learn about how and where to ride safely. Meet others just like yourself who want to learn and be a part of an 

awesome club. With an Ambassador membership join us each month for our club rides and barbeque. Find 

custom apparel from our club store, and with your Ambassador membership you receive 10% off. 

MEMBERSHIP/ DONATIONS 

On the first day we left the staging area with 29 ma-

chines. Re rode velvet ridge to Bicknell. We the made our 

way towards pollywog reservoir. We rode through the 

rolling prairie and back to the staging area. We hosted 

our BBQ and enjoyed meeting new riders to our group. 

On day 2 we left staging with 28 machines. Again we 

rode the velvet ridge. We then made our way to Boulder 

Top 1000 lakes area. We had lunch at Spectacle Lake. 

We ended up helping a group of hunters that were 11 

miles from their machine. We are happy to report no ma-

jor break downs or issues.  

Presidents Corner 

Welcome to all new members! We are thrilled to have you 

join this group. We are looking forward to getting to know 

you and making new friends and memories.  

August found us welcoming new friends on the Ride for 

Life, for Make a Wish, from Deseret Peaks in Grantsville to 

Wendover Nev. We had an awesome time, with record 

numbers of machines and riders. The weather was hot, 

hot, hot, without a cloud in the sky. It was dusty and dry, 

but everyone managed to stay hydrated. During the ride 

we all enjoyed hot dogs, chips, soda, water, and cookies 

prepared by the fantastically amazing support team. What 

a wonderful way to support this great cause. 

New members, reach out to the current club members and 

current members reach out to new members. 

Welcome Committee 

For those of you that came down to Teasdale, I heard it 

was a lot of fun, I wish I could of joined you all. 

We will have the Sub for Senior Wish ornaments at the No-

vember meeting, hope to see you all there. 

If you have any suggestions on new games for the rides, 

please let us know, reach out to Kyle Carlson or Cory Pidg-

eon. 

Recreation Committee 
Selling merchandise is one way to help the club with ex-

penses to keep us afloat.  

We now have Chapstick. Cherry and unflavored. $2.00 

each.  

We are still taking orders for the club jackets, and we now 

have Club polo's. Jackets are $60.00. If you want a name 

on it, it's an extra $5.00. 

If you want to purchase a long or short sleeve shirt and 

have the Let's Ride SXS or 4-wheeler on them, message 

Vickie. They are $20. 

We're planning to have the club merchandise at all club 

meetings and rides. 

See ya's on the trail, hopefully styling with some Club 

flair!!! 

Thank you to all those who have purchased merchandise, 

we appreciate it.  

 

Merchandise Committee 


